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NOTICE 

A potential quorum of the Southeast New Mexico College Board of Trustees may occur as 
trustees may attend the Independence Celebration from 3-7 PM at 1500 University Drive 
Carlsbad, NM 88220. No votes or other official actions will be taken by the SENMC Board of 
Trustees.  

Please contact the President’s office at 575-234-9211 for additional information. 


